DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155

BeocT 2
09-F-0037

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), dated October 26, 2006 (copy enclosed), which we
received in this Office on October 8, 2008. The enclosed document, totaling one page, is
provided to you as responsive to your FOIA request for the “the FBI file of Jackson
Northman ‘Jack’ Anderson, born 19 October 1922...” The FBI 1s being provided a copy
of this letter. There are no assessable fees associated with this response.

Sincerely,

? g mm*‘%},{),g

. Will Kammer
Chief

Enclosures:
As stated
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The repart of Special Agent in Charge R. B. Miss 5,.\.1;_-"

Hood, dated 22 December 1951, has been discussed with 7S YA
Admiral Robert L. Dennison, Naval Aide to the PresidemT— D

The report was forwarded to Admiral Dennison
who discussed the matter with the President on January
2. | have recommended, and the PreSIdent agrees, thd.t
no further investigation in this matter should be conducted

/

e All correspondence in connection with this case

- is returned herewith, in order that you may retain it in

3 E} the FBI files.
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O g Please convey to Special Agent Hood and his as-
o] sistants my thanks for the prompt and efficient manner
gf in which they handled this entire matter.

With kindest regards, [ am

ﬁi,r Hoover
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25 D. C.




